
 

 

 

The Leader In Me Parent Survey 

Dear Carroll Middle School Families, 

 

Carroll Middle School is applying for “Lighthouse Certification” with Franklin Covey. 

This certification would indicate that Carroll MS has achieved a level of high-achieving 

implementation. We have been working hard teaching students the 7 Habits, building 

leadership capacity among students, and self-advocacy. Your voice is important to us. 

Please participate in the survey below. It will not take long. Thank you for helping us 

continue to improve at Carroll. 

 

Family Survey 

https://www.leaderinme.com/s/carroll-middle-nc/families 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Tina Zarzecki, Principal 

 

CARROLL MAGNET MIDDLE SCHOOL 
 

https://www.leaderinme.com/s/carroll-middle-nc/families

